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MERIT CERTIFICATES

On Friday 25 February at 9am we will present merit certificates 
to students in a virtual assembly. 
Classes around the school will be joining virtually from within 
their classrooms to celebrate coming together as a community, 
and to acknowledge students receiving awards. 
Parents of those students receiving certificates are welcome 
to attend in the Assembly Area, provided masks are worn, and 
physical distancing is exercised. 
We look forward to coming together and congratulating these 
students, albeit in a different way. 

FACTION 
SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL

FRIDAY FEBRUARY 25 
FOR SELECTED STUDENTS

Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated  
progress, achievement or the upholding of our school values.

PRE-PRIMARY

PP1	 Miah, Oliver

PP2	 Marlin, Valerie

YEAR 1

Room 1	 Jayce, Kaiden

Room 2	 Mane, Mikayla

Room 3	 Cale, Hudson

YEAR 2

Room 4	 Bailey

Room 5	� Mia, Raumati

Room 6 	 James, Logan

YEAR 3

Room 11	 Claire

Room 7	 Amity

Room 8	� Grace, Zachary

YEAR 4

Room 12	 Elijah, Ellarah

Room 13	 Bella, Emilia

YEAR 5

Room 18	 Chayce, Qaylene

YEAR 6

Room 19	 Abner, Rosalea

Room 21	 Airlie, Stella


